[image: image1.png]



Napan Elementary School               225 South Napan Road

Napan, NB  E1N 4W2

(506) 778-6080 *Fax  (506) 773-6541

Principal:  Barbara Hondas

Memo

To:    

Parents

From:     
Barbara Hondas, Principal


Subject:  
Family Literacy Day 2011
Date: 

January 25th, 2011
January 27th is Family Literacy Day.  The theme is “Play for Literacy”.  You are invited to come and read with your children at 10:30 am in the school gym.  As well, Families are encouraged to do a family activity at home.  You can register your activity at FamilyLiteracyDay.ca.  Playing for literacy includes all types of play that encourages literacy and numeracy – board games, card games and word games are just a few of the fun activities that promote reading, spelling and numeracy.  Be creative and enjoy!  Storm date is Friday, January 28th at 10:30 am.

Reminders:

· Pink Shirt orders are due no later than Wednesday, January 26th.

· Hot lunch orders are due.

· Mad Science registrations are being collected.  Students must have transportation home.

· Canteen Prices:  milk 35c    Juice 85c     Yoghurt 60c









